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Mr. Navarro –
 
Thank you for your email. As I mentioned to you in the attached emails, there are topics that the
Select Committee believes it can discuss with you without raising any executive privilege concerns at
all, including, but not limited to, questions related to your public three-part report about purported
fraud in the November 2020 election and the plan you described in your book called the “Green Bay
Sweep.” If there are specific questions that raise executive privilege concerns, you can assert your
objections on the record and on a question-by-question basis.
 
It is unclear from your correspondence whether you plan attend tomorrow’s deposition, as required
by the subpoena. We plan to proceed with the deposition at 10 AM in the 

. Please feel free to contact me when you arrive
so someone can escort you to the conference room.
 
Thank you,

 

From: pknavarro  
Sent: Monday, February 28, 2022 11:32 AM
To: 
Subject: RE: Navarro
 
Please be advised I have been clear in my communications on this matter.  Below is my response.  As I note,
privilege is not mine to waive and it is incumbent on the Committee to directly negotiate with President Trump and his
attorneys regarding any and all things related to this matter. 
 
 
March 1, 2022 
 
 
 

 
Senior Investigative Counsel 
Select Committee to Investigate the January 6 Attack 
US House of Representatives 
 
Dear : 
 
Please be advised that President Trump has invoked Executive Privilege in this matter; and it
is neither my privilege to waive or Joseph Biden’s privilege to waive. Accordingly, my hands
are tied. 
 



Your best course of action is to directly negotiate with President Trump and his attorneys
regarding any and all things related to this matter. 
 
In closing, I note that the United States government is in possession of all my official White
House communications which your committee has requested. While I do not give my
permission for your Select Committee to access this information as it involves privilege, I am
at least advising you of this fact. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Peter Navarro 
 
 
 




